

The Presbyterian University of East Africa

P.O. Box 387- 00902, Kikuyu, Kenya Phone: 020-2019433/2341510-11;

(+254) 0723-799-904; (+254) 0733-552-223

Website: www.puea.ac.ke|Email: info@puea.ac.ke

MEMO

TO : ALL STUDENTS

FROM : REGISTRAR (ACADEMICS AND STUDENTS' AFFAIRS)

DATE : THURSDAY 10TH DECEMBER 2020

SUBJECT: ISSUANCE OF STUDENT ID'S FOR 1ST YEAR STUDENTS

All first year students who presented themselves for passport photo taking are advised to collect their student identification cards on Friday 11th and Saturday 12th December 2020 at the tent outside the cafeteria starting from 9:00am to 5:00pm.

Kindly note that the ID cards will not be issued once examinations begin on Monday 14th December 2020.

No student will be allowed to take his /her examinations without a student identification.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,
THE REGISTRAN
THE PRESBYTERIAN UNIVERSITY

Mainye M. M. Wisc 2020

Registrar (Academics and Students' Affairs), PUEA

Copy to:

- √ Vice Chancellor
- ✓ DVC (Finance, Administration, Planning and Research)
- ✓ Dean of Students
- ✓ ICT Department